
FPC Findlay Connections June 7, 2024
This Sunday, June 9, is the Community Dinner.
Hamburgers, hot dogs, salads, watermelon, cookies.
CARRY OUT ONLY due to no AC. Help and salads needed -
sign up on the board outside the office. 

Coming Events

Sunday, June 9
Community Dinner

11:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m.
Great Room

Saturday, June 29
Children & Youth Pool

Party
4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m

Elks Pool

Sunday, June 30
Picnic in the Park

10:30 a.m.
Riverbend Shelter

House #5

4th of July 
Thursday-Friday 

July 4-5
Office Closed

Monday-Friday
July 15-19

Church Clean Up Week
8:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m.

First Presbyterian Church, 2330 S Main Street
Findlay, OH 45840, 419-423-2112

www.findlayfpc.org

It’s June and Daryl is  collecting
Cream of Chicken and Cream of
Mushroom soup! Caring Cupboard
needs dish soap. Let’s fill the bins
and help our neighbors!

Plan to join us Sundays this summer
for a special series. Each week Pastor
Jessie will explore a different ‘bumper
sticker.’ June 9 will be ‘Jesus Loves
you, but I’m his favorite!’ 

Work on the Chiller continues! We will worship in Fellowship
Hall until we have AC in the sanctuary (by the end of June).
And just a reminder that the parking area adjacent to the
Great Room at the end of the building is unavailable until the
work is complete. 

Sign up outside the office!

Help us get pretty! Clean-Up Week is coming July
15-19. Scan the code or sign up here to help us with
a number of projects. Email Amy with questions
about any of the projects! 

Staff Schedules:  Clint is out of the office
June 7-22. Leslee will be out of the office
June 10-23. 

We met this past week for three days (one more day to come).
We want to give a huge shout out thank you to Peggy Lobb, who
organized our meals. She planned, shopped, ordered, cooked,
set up, served, and cleaned up! What a joy to have love shared
by the gift of lovingly prepared good food! 

http://www.findlayfpc.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C48A9AC22A3FEC70-49788146-summer
mailto:aheath@findlayfpc.org


Another wonderful year for Pride in the Park 2024. Beautiful weather and beautiful people,
celebrating love. We received many Thank Yous for being there and supporting the LGBTIAQ+
community. We are one of three churches that participate in Pride and share God's word of
love for all.  I want to thank all those that helped this year: Mary Alice Patrickson, Clint Miller,
Jim Baker, John and Denese Malacos, Patricia McVetty, Ed and DeeGee Erner, Char Ebersole
and Leslee Kirkconnell. I also want to thank those who stopped by and said hello: Jordan,
Brandi and Tristan Clark, Rick and Deb Watson and family and Dave and Wendy Pueschel.
God's love was present and touched all of us. It feels right to be Presbyterian and part of FPC!
Enjoy some pictures of our day:                                                                ~Deb Baker


